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County Hosts Public Information Meeting on Route 9/287 Roundabout Project 
 

Loudoun County is hosting a public meeting for residents 

to learn about a project to construct a roundabout at the 

intersection of Route 9 and Route 287. The meeting will take 

place on Tuesday, June 25, 2019, from 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m., in the 

cafeteria of Loudoun Valley High School, 340 North Maple 

Avenue, Purcellville.  

 

Representatives of the Loudoun County Department of 

Transportation and Capital Infrastructure (DTCI), Virginia 

Department of Transportation and design consultant Wallace 

Montgomery will be on hand.  

 

Information available at the meeting will include exhibits, 

traffic reports and project plans. A brief presentation will be held 

at the start of the meeting to provide an overview of the project, its background and current design 

status. The meeting will afford members of the public an opportunity to offer comments and/or ask 

questions about the project. 

 

The project consists of approximately one mile of roadway improvements, including a two-lane 

roundabout at the intersection of Route 9 and Route 287. Improvements will also include new drainage 

and stormwater facilities as well as relocation of some utilities.  

 

When complete, the project will significantly reduce existing traffic congestion, improve safety 

and provide a long-term, cost-effective solution for future maintenance.   

   

Anyone requiring a reasonable accommodation for any type of disability to participate in the 

June 25 meeting should contact Marie Caraballo, DTCI, at 703-771-5905 or 

marie.caraballo@loudoun.gov. At least three business days’ notice is requested.  
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